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Cynthia Schofield

From: Dave Cross <dcross@crossdavis.com>

Sent: Monday, October 01, 2012 4:01 PM

To: Cynthia Schofield

Cc: 'Rick Timke'; Lia Zandvliet

Subject: RE: Northern Lights - for filing today

Attachments: Northern-FS-July 31 2012.pdf; Northern-MDA-July 31, 2012.pdf; post-IFRS 52-109FV2 - 

CEO.pdf; post-IFRS 52-109FV2 - CFO.pdf

Hi Cynthia, Q1 financials for filing today.  All the best. 

 

Dave Cross, CGA 

 

From: Cynthia Schofield [mailto:schofieldc@olympiatrust.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, August 28, 2012 3:00 PM 

To: Dave Cross 

Cc: Rick Timke; Lia Zandvliet 
Subject: RE: Northern Lights - for filing today 

 

Hello Dave & Rick, 

  

The annual financial statements have now been filed on SEDAR. 

  

Best regards, 

  

  

Cynthia Schofield 
CSS Administrator 
Corporate & Shareholder Services Vancouver 
p: (604) 484-2702 │f: (604) 484-8638 │schofieldc@olympiatrust.com 
  

 1003, 750 West Pender Street 
  Vancouver, BC  V6C 2T8 
  
Please note our new address above.   

DISCLAIMER: this e-mail message is intended only for the named recipient(s) above and may contain information 
that is privileged, confidential and/or exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If you have received this 
message in error, or are not the named recipient(s), please immediately notify the sender and delete this e-mail 
message. 

Planning your shareholder meeting?  Visit www.olympiatrust.com/proxyplanningguide and use our online Proxy Planning 
Guide to assist with your scheduling. 
  

  

  

From: Dave Cross [mailto:dcross@crossdavis.com]  

Sent: Tuesday, August 28, 2012 12:23 PM 

To: # SEDAR 
Cc: Rick Timke; Lia Zandvliet 

Subject: Northern Lights - for filing today 
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For Sedar filing today.  A cheque for the filing fees was couriered to Lia this morning 

  

All the best. 

  

Dave Cross, CGA 

  

 
                           Accounting and Management for Public Companies  

       

       #510 – 580 Hornby St. 

                       Vancouver, BC, V6C 3B6 

                       T/604-558-4300   

----------------------------------------- 
This message is intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed and may contain information that is privileged and 

confidential. Any unauthorized use, disclosure, distribution or copying of this communication by anyone other than the intended recipient is strictly 

prohibited. If you have received this message in error, or are not the named recipient(s), please immediately notify the sender and delete this e-

mail message. Internet and electronic communication in the form of email from our firm or any of its employees is not, nor can it be interpreted or 

relied on as, professional advice. Only original correspondence on our letterhead and signed by a partner of the firm is official correspondence 

representing professional advice from Cross Davis & Company LLP. 

  
 
 
DISCLAIMER: This e-mail message is intended only for the named recipient(s) 
above and may contain information that is privileged, confidential and/or exempt 
from disclosure under applicable law. If you have received this message in 
error, or are not the named recipient(s), please immediately notify the sender 
and delete this e-mail message. 


